
From:  Kara Bjornlie <karabjornlie@gmail.com>

Sent time:  10/02/2018 09:46:04 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  Project No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

I am writing you to express my opposition to the Hollywood Center/Millennium Towers. This project 
is not right for Hollywood. It’s completely out of scale and character. It looks like it belongs 
in Dubai. Hollywood is not Dubai. Hollywood is courtyard/garden apartment buildings, Capitol 
Records, The Hollywood Sign, the Hollywood Hills - all things that this project disrespects. 
This project will be bad for traffic flow and the already overburdened existing infrastructure. 
We have also seen where buildings that stand high above others, where human lives are concentrated 
in vertical columns, make easy targets for terrorists. 

As a former resident of Hollywood, and that neighborhood, I am saddened to see what the City has 
allowed to happen in the past 10 or so years. This project would open the flood gates to an whole 
new layer of mega-crap for our city. 

Thank you-

Kara BjornlieFrom 1610791268493001674@xxx Wed Sep 05 17:57:41 +0000 2018


